Privacy Advisory Commission (PAC)
December 27, 2024


Meeting Cancellation Notice

The regularly scheduled Thursday, January 2, 2025 meeting of the 
PAC is cancelled. 




For more information, please contact: 
Felicia Verdin, Assistant to the City Administrator, fverdin@oaklandca.gov or 510-238-3128


